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Besides being blatantly anti-gun, HB 3076 is blatantly anti small business.   

Oregonians pride themselves on supporting small businesses over large 

corporations.   This bill is just the opposite.   It will drive small businesses out leaving 

only large, interstate corporations who take their profits out of Oregon able to pay the 

fees necessary.   This is anti-Oregon.   This is not what Oregon stands for. 


